
 

 
           
 
 
 
Mr. Julian Majdanski 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters  
Ground Floor Red  
51 Homer Road  
Solihull  
West Midlands  
B91 3QJ  
enquiries@gasgovernance.com 
 
2 November 2006 
 
 
Dear Julian, 
 
Re: Modification Proposal 0114: Quantification of Value At Risk (VAR) to det
maximum User Credit Security Requirements. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above modification proposa
Ltd (STUK) is in support of this modification and would like to make the follow
 
The proposal suggests that following the recommendations in Ofgems conclu
‘Best Practise Guidelines for gas and electricity network operator cover’, that
Transporters adopt a ‘Value at Risk ‘mechanism to determine the minimum v
limit required to be in place. 
 
STUK believe that implementing this consistent method of determining the V
better facilitate the achievement of the relevant objectives by ensuring that th
inappropriate discrimination or inappropriate barriers to entry. It will also facil
securing of effective competition between relevant shippers. 
 
STUK trust that our comments will be given due consideration and should yo
discuss any aspect of this response further please contact me on the above 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

Shelley Rouse 
Statoil (UK) Ltd 

 

     
 

    Registered in England No. 1285743 
Statoil (U.K.) Limited 
Gas Division 
 

Statoil House 
11a Regent Street 
London  SW1Y 4ST 
 

Switchboard: 020 7410 6000 
Central Fax: 020 7410 6100 
Website:  www.statoil.co.uk 
Email: srouse@statoil.com   
Direct Line: 020 7410 6071 
Direct Fax:020 7410 6108  
ermine 

l. Statoil (UK) 
ing comments. 

sion document 
 the 
alue of credit 

alue at Risk will 
ere is no 
itate the 

u wish to 
number. 

mailto:enquiries@gasgovernance.com

